The Corrie Forum

We are kind and gentle

We are prepared for the school day

We look after property

We listen to people

The Golden Rules

We work hard

We are honest

Whole School

attendance tar-
get for this year
is 97%

This years attendance so far is 95.3%

@ their absence by 9.30 am then you will be
charged for the days lunch.

If you need to speak to a member of

staff before 8.50 am, please ask at

Reception

September 2018

Remember to check out our website:
www.corrie.tameside.sch.uk

To see this newsletter in colour on our website

E-mail: admin@corrie.tameside.sch.uk

Tel:

0161-336-2242 k@

‘»f) i \

OCTOBER DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

THURSDAY 4™ | INDIVIDUAL SCHOOL PHOTOS
TUESDAY 9™ | PTA FILM NIGHT KS2
WEDNESDAY | YEAR 6 SAFE SQUAD

10™

THURSDAY 11™

DOUGH DISCO RECEPTION
PARENTS WORKSHOP

FRIDAY 12"

66 ASSEMBLY

TUESDAY 16™

HARVEST ASSEMBLY KS1 &
KS2 TO ST MARY'S

WEDNESDAY | RECEPTION PARENTS

17t PHONICS/READING

THURS 18™ HARVEST ST MARYS -
RECEPTION

THURS 18™ FLU NASAL VACCINATION

(Reception- Year 5)

FRIDAY 19™

EXCELLENT CITIZEN
ASSEMBLY

FRIDAY 19™

PTA AUTUMN HOT POT SUPPER

TUESDAY 23"

NURSERY MATHS WORKSHOP

THURS 25™ CORRIE FORUM
THURS 25t GRANDPARENTS DAY
THURS 25'™ SCHOOL CLOSES HALF TERM

FRIDAY 26™

INSET DAY SCHOOL CLOSED

Data Collection /

Contact information

Please return the forms as soon
as possible to ensure your up to
date contact details are held.
Thank you to those Parents
/Carers who have returned the
forms already.




YEAR 1

THANK YOU TO THE PARENTS WHO ATTENDED THE READING / PHONIC WORK-
SHOP, THE CHILDREN AND PARENTS REALLY GOT INVOLVED AND THE CHILDREN
LOVED IT

Calling all Volunteers

Do you have an hour to spare even just once a week ? If so we would love you to
come and be a volunteer at Corrie. We are always in search of people to come and
help us in school this could be listening to children read , sticking work in books,
running a library session the list is endless. Or you may have a skill that you
could share with our children i.e gardening, art, drama, cooking e.t.c . We are
very proud of our school community and we would love you to be a part of it .

If you would like to come and help please contact Mrs Turner or Mrs Sattler on
336 2242 and we will meet for a coffee and a chat. Thank you

Staff and children at Corrie .

Please send in a waterproof coat We will issue a parentmail when

and sweatshirt /cardigan with the water bottles have
your child each day as the .
weather is very changeable. The arrived.

children play out every day even
if it is raining. Thank you

£1.50 each or £2.50 for 2

PARENTPAY

If you have not already activated your log in, please do so, if you have any
questions just ask at the office/reception

Did you know that you can set an email alert once your balance is below £4.50
(two school meals) to remind you to top up your account.

If you need a Paypoint barcode please let Junior / Infant office know and we
can send home this with your child.

We are now using ParentPay for School Trips, so far we have added Safe Squad
for Year 6 and Tudor Workshop for Year 5.



PE I ___________ -I

PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD HAS A . .
PE KIT. If you are not receiving Parentmail, please |

| let the Office know your email address.
This is the quickest and most cost effective
| way to keep you informed.

COULD YOU MAKE SURE EARRINGS
ARE NOT WORN ON YOUR CHILDS PE
DAYS OR THEY WILL NEED TO BE
REMOVED.

THANK YOU

River Walk

River Walk—Year 2

As part of our history & geography, we explored our local area, using a variety of different maps
and identifying human and physical features of the land. As part of this work we walked to the
woods and along the River Tame.

The weather was perfect for our walk. Thank you to all our volunteers, we hope you enjoyed
the afternoon.

Year 2

A massive thank you once again to 'Able care and Support services' Tracey and Barry Jackson
who have donated another £200 to school. We will be putting it towards the equipment for the
sound system. We really appreciate all the support the company have given to us.

Mrs Cartledge




PTA Hot pot supper

EWe have arranged our Autumn Hotpot supper on Friday 19th October, this is run by
: the PTA its a great family night.

- Last year we had to cancel due to lack of ticket sales, | know a lot of parents and
children were very disappointed so | would ask that if you intend to come that you
purchase your tickets by the cut off date as we have to order the Hot pot into school
- and they need final numbers in advance.

If you are able to help in any way please let staff know and we will pass this on to the
PTA to contact you. We look forward to seeing you there.

: Mrs Cartledge
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|Thank you to all the parents who came |
along to our MacMillian coffee morning,
| it was great to chat to parents and raise |
| money for such a good cause. |
S
From the Head Teacher

Its been a great start to the new academic year, we have already been inviting
parents into school to take part in reading sessions and coffee mornings, we hope
as the year goes on to see lots of parents in school sharing in their children's
learning. The planner has now been sent to parents, please have a read through
and come along to as many events as you can.

The children have chosen 'The Dogs trust' as our school charity this year to support.
We hope that we can raise funds to help our local branch in Denton and that they
will come and visit us in school.

Our year 6 children are already taking on lots of responsibility around school and |
know they will be working hard and setting an example around school.

If you have a child in year 6 please don't forget to apply for high school, you can do
this online.

Eco committee have already been making plans, from the ordering of our new
water bottles that are Eco friendly and durable to collecting all the fruit food waste
at break times for recycling.

All the children have settled quickly into their classes and the Teachers have lots of
exciting events planned for this academic year.

| am looking forward to sharing an academic year full of learning and new
experiences.

Mrs Cartledge




